
AJIS Music Festival                                Friday 25 February 2022 

Dear Parents  
   
I am delighted to inform you that the AJIS Music Festival 2022 will be going ahead this year after a 

two year break due to COVID19 restrictions, on the morning of Tuesday 22 March 2022 at Bury 

Grammar School. The Kirkham Grammar Junior School Singing Ensemble will be performing.  
   
In preparation for this event, the pupils will be rehearsing after school on:  
   
Thursday 3 March  
Thursday 10 March  
Thursday 17 March  

   
from 3.50pm to 4.30pm.  

   
A music audio track along with lyrics will be emailed to you early next week and I would be very 

grateful if your son/daughter would listen to their track regularly to familiarise themselves with their 

part.  
   
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
   
Best wishes  
   
Liobhán Boylan  
Music teacher  

 


